
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

13th October 2021 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Year 5 Residential Trip to Big Hat Bushcamp, Runnymede (Thursday 30th June – Friday 1st July 2022) 

 

We would like to offer pupils in Year 5 the opportunity to attend a 2-day residential trip to Big Hat Camping in 

Runnymede. Big Hat Bushcamp is a place that aims to give children the ultimate bushcraft experience and leave all 

who visit the knowledge and confidence to safely enjoy the outdoors. 

 

The trip will take place from 30th June – 1st July 2022. The children will spend one night in a tent and experience two 

full days participating in a great selection of outdoor activities like shelter building, fire building, campfire cooking, 

stealth games, woodcraft and team building exercises, just to name a few. These new skills will help promote 

personal development, teamwork and leadership as well as inspiring an enduring passion for fresh air and the great 

outdoors. 

 

The cost of this trip is in the region of £80, which includes travel, accommodation, activities and all food and drink. 

To secure a place for your child please make a non-refundable deposit payment of £20.00 via the School Gateway 

App by Friday 5th November 2021.  https://login.schoolgateway.com/0/auth/login 

 

The remainder of the cost will be payable in 2 instalments and we will advise you of the exact amount and payment 

dates in due course.   

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs J Rice & Mrs R Shah 

Year 5 Teachers 

 

HILLSIDE JUNIOR SCHOOL 
Northwood Way, Northwood, Middlesex, HA6 1RX   
Telephone: 01923 825991  
E-mail: office@hillsidejunior.org 
Website: www.hillsidejunior.org   
Headteacher: Mr. A. Davies 
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